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Circular 080-2022 
 

23 September 2022 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
 
FIRE EXTINGUISHER SERVICING: 3 OCTOBER 2022 
 
 
It is that time again… All fire extinguishers need to be serviced once a year, it is now time to have your 
fire extinguisher serviced. 
 
We have arranged with Firecon Fire Protection Contractors to service all the fire extinguishers, the cost 
of servicing your extinguisher is R67.80 including VAT, this includes small spares and seals.  
This does NOT include the following, should your specific extinguisher need: 

Pressure test and Recharging this will cost R75.00 including VAT 
 
This will be billed to your levy account. 
 

We require all the fire extinguishers to be brought to Reception at the 
Lifestyle Centre by no later than Sunday, 2 October 2022.   
 
Please ensure the following: 
 

1) Sign the fire extinguisher form at Reception when dropping off your fire extinguisher; 
2) Your unit number is clearly marked on your fire extinguisher. 

 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Roy Martin 
Assistant Village Manager 
 

   
Let’s work Together to make “The Village of Our Dreams” 
 


